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Dear sirs

I am writing this mail to object to the decision to build on our green spaces in and around Grappenhall.

How can you justify causing more traffic on our already congested roads. Impacting the infrastructure when we
have already issues with flooding.

We have swing bridges that need urgent attention that get stuck at a stop if a hat and if there is an issue on the
M6 then no one can get anywhere. Not to mention the added pollution this will cause.

I feel that you are not working for the people’s best interests and therefore request you re consider your plans.

You would be better concentrating on our town centre which is dying.

Regards
Christine White
Thelwall Resident
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